Administration
· Closing Date – We have set our last day of golf for Sunday October 31st.  This will not change and with the weather coming in this weekend we may not even get the course open Saturday or Sunday.  We will keep you posted.
· Shot Gun Starts – Fri Oct. 29th, Sat. 30th, and Sun. 31st will be 11:30am Shot Gun starts.  With incoming rain and cold temperatures, please watch for app pushes and phone the pro shop about course delays or closures.
· Simulator –The Sim is booked by the hour, with the member rate being $35 per hour.  Book your time in the pro shop, no on-line bookings available.  
Event Schedule
· Events are done for the year.  Our evening with Rob Hudec was a success and we look forward to planning future events in the new year.  We thank everyone for their support of all our events and tournaments throughout 2021 and especially with Covid and the varying circumstances endured this year.
Pro Shop
· Black Friday Sale – Watch for our Black Friday Sale in November, with great deals on all pro shop items, including lululemon.  The pro shop will be open Monday-Friday 10am-4pm.
· Club Storage – We would encourage all members to pick up and take home their golf clubs through the winter.  
· Lockers – We would encourage locker areas to be cleaned up, shoes above lockers must be put away or taken home.  Failure to do so will result in the staff throwing out all shoes and clothing on top of the lockers.  We thank you for looking after these items for us.
· Junior Club Storage – We would like all junior clubs to be picked before the end of the golf season.  We have plans to upgrade the old snack shack area into a new junior storage area.  In saying that we would appreciate all junior clubs to be taken home for the winter.  Unclaimed clubs with no names will be at risk of being taken away.  Please take some time over the next week and pick these clubs up.  We will not be responsible for lost or thrown out clubs.
Clubhouse
· Winter Hours – Starting November 3rd we will have the clubhouse open 11am – 6pm Tuesday through Saturday.  We will have a winter menu which includes breakfast, lunch with weekly soups and entrees, for dine in and take out.  We will also have a limited selection of beer on tap.
Grounds 
· Tarp Covering – Once closed we will be covering the greens with tarps.  Similar to last year, we would ask for volunteers to help out.  We will keep you updated on dates and times but should be tarping the greens mid next week. 
